
NRC to lift the 
BAITING BAN? 

Decision to be made in June 
 

The Natural Resources Commission has decided to 
re-visit the 2008 Ban on feeding and baiting of 
whitetail deer. 
At the NRC meetings during the March, April, and 
May the public will be invited to have their comments 
heard. 
Let your voice be heard. Attend a meeting, mail a 
letter, send an e-mail !!! 

 

Contact information; 
 

MAIL; 
Department of Natural Resources 
Executive Division 
Attention: Debbie Whipple 
P.O. BOX 30028 
Lansing, MI 48909 

 

e-mail; 
whippled1@michigan.gov 

 

The web site below has information regarding the meetings. 
Print a copy of this posting. 
Print a lift the ban petition. 
Find the NRC meeting schedule and locations. And more. 
 

http://sixinchtrack.tripod.com/ 


